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Baltimore City - Board of Liquor License Commissioners - Health Benefits

This bill provides that members of the Baltimore City Board of Liquor License
Commissioners receive the same health benefits that members of the City Union of Baltimore
receive.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: Baltimore City expenditures could increase by up to $19,848 annually to
provide benefits to the three board members.

Small Business Effect: None.

Analysis

Current Law: There are no provisions granting health benefits to members of the Baltimore
City Board of Liquor License Commissioners.

Local Expenditures: There are three members of the board, including the chair, who would
be eligible to receive health benefits. The most expensive health plan available to the
members costs the city $5,000 per year per employee. Board members would also be eligible
for a $1,568 prescription plan and a $48 vision plan. If members would opt for these health
plans, Baltimore City will expend an additional $6,616 per board member per year, a total of
$19,848.
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Additional Information

Prior Introductions: None.

Cross File: None.

Information Source(s): Baltimore City, Department of Legislative Services

Fiscal Note History: First Reader - January 31, 2000
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